
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF COMMERCE & TEXTILE 

(TEXTILE DIVISION) 
5th Floor, Kohsar Block Pak.Secretariat, Islamabad 

******** 

No.1(42-A) TID-17-TR-II Islamabad the 9th October, 2019 

From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Umar Farooq 
Section Officer (TR-II) 

Mr. Syed Muhammad Nadim 
Senior Joint Director, 
FEO Department, 
State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) , 
Karachi 

REQUEST FOR REVALIDATION OF DISCREPANCIES IN DDT 
CASES (2017-18) 

I am directed to refer State Bank of Pakistan (SBP's) letter No. 

FEOD/134506/subsidies-2019 dated 9th October, 2019 on the above subject and to 

state that this Division concurs the proposal for extension in date for DDT claims under 

Notification No.1 (42-A)TID/17-TR-II dated 12th December, 2017 for 

submission/resubmission of case to case basis claims under para 1-4(a) and 1-4(d) 

for re-submission from ADs to SBP SSC may be fixed as 15th November, 2019 and 

submission for incremental claims under 1-4(b) as 31 st December, 2019. 

2. 

Copy To: 

This issue with the approval of competent authority. 

Umar Farooq 
Section Officer (TR-II) 

051 -9217245 

PS to Secretary, Textile Division Islamabad. 
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